1/16/2024

President Harriet B. Nembhard
Harvey Mudd College

301 Platt Boulevard
Claremont, CA 91711

Dear Nembhard,

On behalf of Butler University, I extend my congratulations on your inauguration as
President of Harvey Mudd College.

I appreciate your invitatien to join you at this significant event. While I would be
delighted to share in your celebration, I regret that I am unable to doso. Please know,
however, that as the community gathers to wish you well, my best wishes are.among
them.

I know the day will be memorable. I wish you well and hope we will have another
opportunity to get together in'the near future.

Sincerely,

pes M. Danko
Président, Butler University
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